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Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention
 Committee,  Parliament House , George Street,  Brisbane Qld 4000

Dear Committee,

I have watched with disgust the denial of unborn person's rights of protection by the law in
 the world.

In the Christian Sacred Scriptures, God speaks of knowing His servants while they were in
 the 

womb and of already having a role for them to perform.

Values, God centered values being the driver of our law, will act to safeguard us before
 God.

He will justly condemn those who kill the innocent in the womb.

You may not call the unborn a 'baby', but they are human life which has the dignity of the 

Incarnation of Christ.

Yours faithfully,

Terence Lane Mullins.
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